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The Arizona Department of Child Safety (DCS)  is currently transitioning to the new “Guardian” information 
management system (formerly CHILDS). This has impacted the Division’s ability to process  Central Registry 
checks for Qualified Vendors. DDD understands the impact this is having on the Qualified Vendor community 
and is working with DCS to address and remedy the issue as quickly as possible. More information will be 
provided once DDD and DCS have identified and implemented a solution. 
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